Right to Know/FOIL

Information contained herein is compiled and made available for informational purposes
only. While every effort has been made to provide correct and timely information neither the
Town nor its employees or agents assume any legal liability or responsibility for the accuracy,
scope or timeliness of its content. The Town reserves the right to alter or remove any material or
information posted or contained on this website without notice. The DRAFT Resolutions and
documentation herein are for the convenience of the Board and should not be construed as an
indication as to how the Board will vote. The Resolutions are only proposed and do not become
final until approved by a majority of the Board.
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Ms. Loretta Taylor, Chairperson | DOTS Dirach Surveying & Engineering, P.C.
Town of Cortlandt Planning Board sevasaos
| Heady Street veseas s CAC
Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567 . v ARG
Re: Kelleher Lot Line Adjustment osenees fpplicant
Broadway and Riverview Road
Verplanck, NY ceorre

TM #54.5-2-75&54.5-2-75. |

el

Dear Chairperson Taylor and Board Members: Samt __

On behalf of the applicant, Robert J. Kelleher, enclosed please find the following documents in support
of a lot line adjustment between lots 54.5-2-75 and 54.5-2-75.1.

Planning Board Application (one copy)

Short Form EAF Part | (fourteen copies)

List of Adjoiners (one copy)

Deed (one copy)

Lot Line Adjustment Plan (14 full size and 14 reduced size) dated November 13, 2018

Filed Map # 25313, dated November 14, 1994

Check for $300, application fee

NoUmhAhwh —

The subdivision received approval in 1994, a copy of the Filed Map # 25313 is enclosed. Attached to
the EAF is a partial print of the Integrated Plot Plan from the original approval, that shows the approved
septic location for both of the lots. The proposed lot line adjustment does not impact the septic
locations on either lot.

Please place this item on the next available Planning Board agenda at which time we would like to
discuss the completeness of the application. Thank you for your attention to this project.

Yours truly,
BADEY & WATSON,

Surveying & Erfgineering, P.C. E @ E ll M E

Smith McManus

845.265-9217 x219
mmcmanus@badey-watson.com
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